
I live at Orenco Station one block from the Ronler Acres Intel Plant. The traffic from Intel has steadily increased over the past few 
years. There are a very large number of drivers arriving and leaving from their site. Many cars has extremely loud mufflers which 
causes  disturbance as they accelerate entering Butler St. I support this bill to reduce this distressing disturbance. 


